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House Shirts

INTERHOUSE SPELLING BEE CHALLENGE

On Thursday of Week 8, the entirety of the Senior College will gather in the Auditorium for
the Interhouse Spelling Bee Challenge.

As the second event in the House Cup calendar year, the Spelling Bee Challenge pits Stage 4, 5,
and 6 minds from each House against each other in a classic battle of the brains. To celebrate the
day, students may wear their House Shirt/PE Shorts on the day, however, if students do not have a
House Shirt, they must come in full school uniform. House shirts can be purchased at anytime
from Liverpool Lowes, and we're hoping to see lots of House spirit on the day, so make sure you
grab one if you haven't already!

Mr Matthew Driscoll
House Patron
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